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Memo 
To: Savills  

Attention: Paul Edmiston Fax No:  

From: David Blackett Date: 16/11/10 

Project No: 100321 Pages: 1 

Subject: 
Penrith Health Redevelopment – Mental Health Services 

BCA Compliance Report - Addendum 

Copies:  

This correspondence is confidential and intended for the named addressee. It may contain legally privileged 
information. If you receive this facsimile in error please advise us immediately, and return it to us by mail. 

Paul, 

Please note that BM+G has reviewed the issued raised by the DoP with respect to 

the Part 3A Application for the Nepean Hospital – Mental Health unit project. 

We are satisfied that the issues raised by the Dept are relatively minor and will have 

no adverse impact on the matters outlined in our previous BCA compliance report 
dated 7

th
 September 2010. 

If you would like to discuss please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
David J. Blackett 
Accredited certifier 

Director – Blackett Maguire + Goldsmith 
 
 


